
Hello Agua Fria Families, 

 

In order for us to provide meal service to our students during Remote Learning, we 

will need to provide meals via curbside or bus routes. 

 

To provide efficient service, we need to know who will participate and where you 

live. Please help us by completing this  

survey: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1DF6qZrHy0XJn6ITt25WCcAULwuOKD9-

THiHPPK9HBD8/edit 

 

Click this link to complete a Free & Reduced Meal application and/or make a 

payment toward your students lunch meal ccount:  

https://family.titank12.com/application/new?identifier=3ZRQJ3 
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